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1. Future of Lodoen site: YMCA, bleachers, land east of drain 45 

a. Reaching out to see if there are any vendors that would be interesting 

in removing some of the materials at cost. Save cost for us and others 

could have some memorabilia. If anyone wants any of the wood they 

can come and take it.  

2. Secure Entrance Updates 

a. Working on the next phase of secure entrances. Will see action items 

in future meetings.  

3. Future of South Elementary 

a. Improvements; sinks and handwashing 

b. Now have portable ones on a contract right now.  

c. $250,000 for sinks. 3 – 4 million dollars of updates coming up, should 

continue to talk about a plan.  

d. Willingness to explore all options – the least expensive to the most 

expensive and run the business analysis.  

e. The portable sinks we have seen it work okay with the older kids. The 

younger kids they have trouble getting the water out of the sinks.  

f. Need to do some research for temporary solutions and also look at 

installing sinks. It is possibly could be looking to do something different 

in the next 5 – 10 years. 

g. Do all the elementary buildings have sinks in the classroom? We can’t 

give sinks to South and not at other buildings.  

h. Keep gathering data and ask Mark and Jeff to do an elementary 

classroom study to see what the situation is with sinks. 

 


